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Comments: It is very apparent that there needs to be a tightening of regulations so our public lands can truly be

protected in these times of Climate Crisis. We need National Forests that remain undisturbed, forever wild, so

they can continue the critical work of natural carbon capture and storage. Our public lands can no longer be used

as plantations for commercial logging or whatever euphemism passes for commercial logging. Policy should not

drive management, current science should and current science makes it abundantly clear that our forests must

remain undisturbed for "the greatest good". [1]

 

It is with this in mind that many residents in the Northeast, including myself, are calling for the cancellation of the

so-called Telephone Gap logging plan, be it the present one under consideration or any subsequent cutting plan,

in the Green Mountain National Forest in Vermont. Let it be. Future generations will thank you.


